
 

 
 

 

3 January 2018 

Balancing Submission Guideline  
 
DRAFT REPORT RELEASED FOR COMMENT 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is seeking public comment on its draft Balancing 
Submission Guideline.  

The Guideline is intended to provide guidance to Market Participants on the ERA’s current 
approach to monitoring and compliance with Rule 7A.2.17.  It also provides guidance on which 
costs the ERA considers may form part of a Market Participant’s short run marginal cost when 
making price and quantity offers into the Balancing Market to supply electricity for each 30 
minute Trading Interval. 

 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the draft Balancing Submission 
Guideline by 4:00 pm (WST) Monday, 12 February 2018. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Richard Taylor Manuel Arapis 
Riley Mathewson Economic Regulation Authority 
Work: 08 9381 2144 08 6557 7928 
Mobile: 0451 471 006  
Email: rjt@rmpr.com.au records@erawa.com.au 
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